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New York -- Today, State Senator Daniel Squadron shared the attached greeting letter

wishing constituents a happy Year of the Monkey, and celebrating the first Lunar New Year
with a NYC public school holiday. Squadron also passed the attached State Senate resolution
commemorating Lunar New Year, and spoke on the Senate floor about the importance of

Lunar New Year in our community (video here).


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/daniel-l-squadron/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/lunar-new-year
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/chinatown
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/chinese-language
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/schools
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/holidays
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1ZAto1PsgKk&feature=youtu.be




